Dear name,

We regret to inform you that we have been unable to accept your submission, “Abstract title”, for inclusion in the NWAV38 program.

This year, a total of 302 abstracts were submitted for consideration.  We were only able to accept 157, slightly more than half of those received.  The overall quality of submissions was high and the competition was intense. To make the reviewing process as thorough and fair as possible, the 130 reviewers we consulted received comprehensive assessment guidelines. Though this may not apply to your particular abstract, they were quite strict about downgrading submissions that did not deal with linguistic variation and change, did not make a substantive and original theoretical proposal, and/or projected results from work not yet done. Each abstract was refereed by a minimum of four reviewers, and often more.  Though it was optional, many chose to include comments that we hope will be useful to you for future submissions.  You will find them at the bottom of this message, if applicable.

We thank you for your interest in NWAV38 and very much hope to see you in Ottawa next October.  For all relevant information visit http://www.sociolinguistics.uottawa.ca/nwav38/.

Best wishes,
The NWAV38 Organizing Committee

Nathalie Dion
Stephen Levey
Shana Poplack
Joseph Roy

